
 

 

 

11th May 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following the Prime Minister's address to the nation at 7pm last night, it is fair to say that                  
many of us have more questions than answers. It does seem likely, as things stand, that                
students in years 7, 8 and 9 will continue learning from home until September. For students                
in years 10 and 12, the government hopes to sanction 'some' contact with teachers before               
the summer term ends. Please remember, our school remains open to vulnerable children             
and the children of key workers. 
 
I will be meeting with the Executive Leadership Team of our multi-academy trust today to               
discuss this further, and watching closely as details emerge through parliament today that             
will hopefully add flesh on the bones of the Prime Minister's statements. I will endeavour to                
provide you with more information about how our school will respond in my usual              
parent/carer update at the end of the week. 
 
I hope you are well during what is a very challenging time for many, both emotionally and                 
financially. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
Mrs H. L. Millett 
Headteacher 
 

 


